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WISCONSIN -- In response to Mike Pence's upcoming visit to Wisconsin, Democratic Party of
Wisconsin spokesperson Philip Shulman released the following statement:

  

“Last night on the debate stage Mike Pence made clear that he and Donald Trump have no plan
to protect people with pre-existing conditions even as they try to repeal the ACA, which would
put over 2.4 million Wisconsinites at great risk of losing their coverage. Pence’s visit will only
serve to remind Wisconsin voters how he and Trump failed to respond to COVID-19, leading to
the economic collapse from which families across the Badger state are still suffering. Whatever
lip service Mike Pence wants to give won’t change the fact that Wisconsnites will vote on
November 3rd to elect Joe Biden and Kamala Harris to the White House.”
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